
Senator Curry, Representative Gere, and Members of the Housing and Economic Development 
Committee,   
  
A+A Brochu, a logging and trucking company located in Clinton, Maine, wholeheartedly 
supports LD 1733.  We need some relief from the high input costs over the last few 
years.  Treating loggers and fishermen the same as farmers is not only good for our overall 
economy, but also just plain common sense and fair.  Our costs have far outpaced the value of 
our finished product for the past decade, and this would help to provide some much-needed 
relief.   
  
A+A Brochu LLC fully supports LD 1733. 
  
Thank you, 
 
Toby Pineo 
Director of A+A Brochu LLC 
TPineo@pleasantriverlumber.com 
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